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Title: Kane International Ltd., Potentially Faulty Charger - 
Product Batch Recall Notice 

 

Date issued: 16 November 2012 

 
 

Introduction 
Kane International Ltd has become aware of a potential issue with the KMCU250/UK 
charger, which is supplied with the following analyser kits: KANE250, KANE425, 
KANE450 and KANE455. This only applies to a limited number of chargers within the 
specific batch number WK 18-12. Chargers from this batch were first shipped after 
16th May 2012. 
Defect 
Chargers within this batch, when plugged into a 240V socket, have the potential to 
open up and separate when being unplugged. 
Hazard 
In some circumstances this could result in the exposure of live components with the 
potential for electric shock. 
What To Do – Immediately 
You should stop using this charger immediately! Switch off the electricity supply to the 
socket and completely remove the charger from the socket. 
What To Do - Next 
Check that the batch number which is located on the label – see accompanying 
product diagram. 
Product Diagram 

 

Kane International Ltd., has become aware of a potential issue with a 
batch of its KMCU250/UK charger supplied with a number of its analyser 
kits. They have issued the following recall notice which draws attention to 
the problem and details the action to be taken. 
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If the charger has the batch number WK 18-12 then you should contact Kane 
International Ltd., who will replace it free of charge, by return. 
The analyser can be continued to be operated using alkaline batteries. 
Further information 
Contact www.kane.co.uk or call 01707 384832 for further information regarding 
this recall. 
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